
Supporting Schools with the new                
Mathematics Curriculum Guidance Document  

An interactive online meeting to support primary schools with the new         
Mathematics Curriculum Guidance Document. 

How to book 
 

To book a ticket, follow this link to 
the Eventbrite page. Use the       

Eventbrite ‘Select A Date‘ button to 
choose a session date and enter your 

details. 
 

Please contact                                      
admin@anglesmathshub.org if you 
have any difficulty booking a ticket. 

In light of the release of the joint DfE/NCETM Maths Curriculum Guidance Document, Angles Maths 
Hub is offering free, 30 minute, online sessions to support teachers and leaders of mathematics the 
opportunity to develop their understanding of the document and how this may support you moving 
forwards with mathematics teaching and learning from September 2020.   

Each session will cover the document's : 

1. Origins and rationale 

2. Aims and intended use 

3. Role in Covid-19 recovery plans 

Sessions will also consider next steps for schools to prepare for September and give the opportunity 
for you to ask any questions.   

There are a range of days, dates and time to allow flexibility, but all of the sessions will be identical 
and therefore, you only need to attend once. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/teaching-mathematics-in-primary-schools
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/supporting-schools-with-the-new-mathematics-curriculum-guidance-document-tickets-112580996792

